
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Michelle Bond [mailto:mbond29@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2012 10:27 AM 
To: Skidmore, Paul; King, Steve; Rummel, Marsha; Schmidt, Chris; 
erics@cows.org; avandrzejews@wisc.edu; Michael Heifetz; 
hiwayman@chorus.net; bacantrell@charter.net; melissaberger2@gmail.com; 
tonyalhn@aol.com; jfinnemore@madison.k12.wi.us; Monks, Anne; Parks, 
Timothy; Murphy, Brad 
Subject: Blackhawk Neighborhood, CSM River Birch Ct. and vacating of Ct. 
 
Hello, 
       I am writing this email because there is a concern in the Blackhawk 
Neighborhood about this proposed change and to the feel of our 
neighborhood.  We are requesting that this be a thoughtful decision.  We 
are also hoping that this potential change, not conflict with the vision 
for the City of Madison.  Thanks for your time. 
Michelle 
We are also wishing that the procedures written by the city be carried 
through with no steps - "pushed through". 

 


